Columbia University
   in the City of New York
Purchasing Office         615 West 131st Street, 3rd Floor  (   New York, NY 10027
Today’s Date
Supplier Name and address
_____________________

_____________________

Dear Mr(s). ___________:
I would first like to take this opportunity to thank you for your proposal and patience as Columbia [you can also insert department or school name instead of Columbia] performed its due diligence to properly assess each of the finalists through this bid process. 

As you are aware, Columbia charged an internal cross-functional team to review the University requirements relative to RFP name or Scope and to seek the most cost-effective and value-added program that best serves the University. 
We initially began with varied proposal offerings and through our selection process were able to narrow the candidate field. Your firm was one of ______ that were provided the opportunity to discuss a solution directly to the Columbia team. Your presentation provided us with an opportunity to interact with your team and review the details of your proposal in greater depth. In light of the proposal submissions, information gathering and the well prepared presentations made by your organization our team has been able to provide a recommendation that has been accepted by Columbia’s senior management.  

We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded the bid for the RFP name operating at the University. It is our intention to begin to work with your team to finalize a contract in order to implement no later than Target Date.
Thank you for your efforts and we look forward to continuing and further developing our relationship with your company. As a follow-up to this letter, ___________ will be in contact with you to provide next steps. Should you have any questions in advance of this communication, please feel free to contact ______________ via email at ________________.  
Sincerely,

Business Owner Name
Business Owner Title
Cc:
File

